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Your Executive 
President - Andrea S 
Vice President - Jan W 
Past President - Sue O 
Treasurer - Vicki M 
Secretary - Donna F 
Membership - Geri-Lou A 
Program - Leane S 
Community Projects - Cheryl D 
Library - Mona H 
Retreat - Doreen F 
Website - Leslie P 
Hospitality - Brenda B 
Workshop - Vacant 
 
MEETING 
Monday, 25 November 7-9pm 
St Andrew's Presbyterian Church, 6th Ave, Kamloops 
Parking in rear, entry into hall in basement from north side of building 
 
Kamloops Senior's Village Sew Day - Doreen F 
We had a successful Sew Day last Saturday with 23 attendees. 

There will be no sew day in December.  There are 2 Sew Days in January; on January 4 and 

25. 

 

Sorrento Spring 2025 Retreat - Doreen F 

Our next retreat is being held from March 12-16, 2025. 

It will be appreciated if you would bring your registration forms and payments to our 

meeting on November 25. 

 
Program - Leanne S 
We have the lovely Heather and Coral from Heather’s Fabric Shelf coming to do a 
presentation on a few products and patterns.  
Should be super entertaining as always, so enjoy.  
 
Block Lotto 
The November Block Lotto is “New Album Block” from Delawarequilts.com   Please use 

bright colours with a black background.  

Link:   http://delawarequilts.com/BOMs/NewAlbum/index.html 

Note: The 1st meeting of the month the winner/organizer brings samples of the block and 

shares the pattern and colour selection.  

http://delawarequilts.com/BOMs/NewAlbum/index.html
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2nd meeting of the month is the draw. Everyone who made a block gets to enter 

the draw, once for each block submitted. 

 

President's Comments - Andrea S 
 

Good evening everyone.  I am really looking forward to this meeting's guest speakers.  And 

in other news, we have received an email from Terry Rowland (T-Row Studios).  She is 

planning a teaching tour in the Okanagan this fall.  She already has three guilds signed up 

and will be splitting her travel costs between all the groups that take a class from her.  If 

Sagebrush wants to tag onto this trip, the date that is available to us is Tuesday, September 

30th..  Several of us attended classes or lectures by Terry Rowland at Quilt Canada in 

Edmonton and she is very good.   I will be asking at the meeting if there are one or two 

people who would be interested in taking on the job of organizing this workshop.  I feel 

confident that if you take this on, you will have no problem filling the class.  Please think 

about volunteering and let me know at the meeting, or email me 

at aschafthuizen@gmail.com to let me know of your interest in coordinating this 

workshop.  The workshop I believe could be chosen from Terry's current offerings, she has 

three pages of class offerings.  I will bring forward the course offerings along in a separate 

email.  

 

mailto:aschafthuizen@gmail.com

